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Car Parking & Driving Around The School Gates
Dear Parent/Guardian ,

Every term we receive a small number of complaints concerning the parking habits of our parents or the speed of the cars at both the front and back gates of the school.

Whilst much of this is really a matter for the PSNI, I do feel that the school has a moral          responsibility to try to reduce any risks which could hurt our pupils.

I have been informed of a couple of recent car related issues and wanted to simply remind parents to take care.  

The first issue is that a small number of cars are beginning to come into the front car park again during the afternoon pick up times. 

Can I remind you that the staff car parks double as pedestrian walkways for our pupils and as such the only sure way to keep the children safe is to exclude cars from entering or leaving the site during times when children could be walking through the grounds.

The second issue occurred this morning at the back gate, where a reversing car almost hit a child.
Please remember that our children are our most valuable possessions and an injured child is not something any of us wants to have to cope with, or have on our conscience.  
Thank you for your understanding in this matter. 
Yours sincerely
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P.J. Charlwood
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